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All,

| believe that making fee schedule adjustments arbitrarily based upon an unpublished standard is unfair
and arbitrary. | could get behind this program if insurance companies lowered the costs to their insured.
The only people who benefit are insurance companies that will increase their profits.

Please prevent this terrible policy from taking effect.

Robert Perkes DC



